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Dear Josh:

__lhis is just a note to let you know that all of your
choline-mutants have been lyophilized with the exception

‘which failed to grow on transfer. These are: W-

757 (isoleucine and valine) and W-760 /757/ (arginine).
Perhaps you could send fresh transfers on these two so
that the collection can be complete. Don't forget that
we heve all of these strains and feel free to ask for cne
when it is needed.

Thanks again for your hospitality during the meetings
in Madison. I enjoyed my visit with you a great deal.
Please give my thanks elso to Esther.

Beadle has just asked me to give a short peper on a
program he is organizing for a symposium on recent advences
in genetics for the Western Society of Naturalists meeting
here in December. If you have any new, hot information that
is not yet published which you would like brought to the et
tention of this group, drop me a line giving details and I
shall be glad to put it before then.

With best regards,

Yours,
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E. L. Tatum
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